IBEW Local 125

Brotherhood of Elactrical Workers

October29, 2010

Public Utility Commission of Oregon .
550 Capitol Strcei: NE#215
PO Box 2148

Salem, OR 97308-2148

- Dear Q&mmszonem

“Thg I_atem&twna‘i Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW} Local 128 epresents - o
_ap;xrcmmate};« 3,600 members who work in the Pacific Northwest’ utility business. -

' Thmughmzt this process, we have wymiated your wziimgness 1o demonstrate objeativity, .
compassion and respect for Oregon’s exergy needs and ifs citizens. ‘We want to thank {}ragan .
Public Thility Commission staff for its work into making a :ewmmmdamm regariimg Porilami

‘Gengral Electric’s (PGE) Integrated Resource Plan LC 48.

As. a_rcgaste;ed intervenor, we have stated our preference ﬁ}r_i%:e ' 'ian 4o remain operating mm}

. ./2040.and beyond, and our position has niot changed. However, we appreciate stafl’s |

e

mendation of PGE’g 2020 plan because it does provi
- me igem and the Bastern Oregon communities surroundi

o .{.an’iy Fastern but afl of @r@g@n we hope the Commission
- alternative fuel source which will mest enwmam@mai req
“allowing the planto contifue operating.

sﬁppa t PGE’s @ﬁ*@m 1o find an
s aﬁd aperaﬁami needs while

Wp encourage the Commission to acimowkadge the “backstop” of 2040 iaecausae we remain
subject o the Oregon Environmental Quality Commission’s approval. Cur state needs. raizabie
affordable, and safely-generated power, and we hope that Boardman contioues to maintain the
ability to create that generation. Again, we thank staff for recognizing that a closuge pricr to 2020
would be detrimental for communities and our econ '
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